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London, Ontario, Cotober 9th 1914,

Mr. Bishop,
¢/0 Bishop & Buchanan,
Owen Sound, Ont,

Dear Worth, -

I have your letter of the 5th inst., and am sorry
to say that I do not know where your Brother could obtain a
Cavalry eword. I only have my own, and know that a number of the
other Officers in my Regiment are only equipped with ordinary
Indantry swords,

I have &n old fashioned Cavalry sword which I would
be glad to let your Brother have at half price, if he cannot
secure the proper one.

Please accept my thanks for all the information
given in your letter. We have not heard from them for nearly
two weeks, but suppose they are about landing by this time,

%ith kind regeards, believe me,

Very sincerely yours,
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